Siobhan Murphy

Siobhan graduated in 2017 from Monash University with a Bachelor of Engineering
(Mechanical) (Honours). Her final year project, in conjunction with Red Bull Air Race
World Championship team Matt Hall Racing, was to design, build and test a new
engine air intake system. Two weeks of intensive building and flight testing in
Germany in September 2017 culminated in a new intake being used in the World
Championship round at Lausitzring, Germany. In this race, Matt Hall Racing won
qualifying and placed second overall. Further flight testing and proving of the intake
was undertaken during race sessions at Lausitzring and Indianapolis (USA).

Siobhan now holds a graduate engineer position at 5 Rings Aerospace and continues
to be involved in aerodynamic development with Matt Hall Racing.



